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DATE: August 18, 2014  

TO:  MIAX Members 

FROM: MIAX Regulatory Department 

RE: Customer Cross Order Type – Available for AAPL, Inc. Starting August 19, 2014   
 
 

 

MIAX recently announced the availability of the Customer Cross Order type in limited symbols (MIAX 
Regulatory Circular 2014-50).  Pursuant to Rule 516 and 516(i), MIAX will make the Customer Cross 
Order type available for Apple, Inc. (AAPL) on August 19, 2014.  The availability of the Customer Cross 
Order type in additional symbols will be announced in a future Regulatory Circular.   
 
Please direct any questions to Shelly Brown at sbrown@miaxoptions.com or at (609) 897-7317. 
 
Regulatory inquiries should be directed to Regulatory@miaxoptions.com or (609)-897-7309.   
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